
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter: NOVEMBER 2017 

PRESENTS 

 1st place winner of the 2017 Winter Strolling Olympics award 

from the Academy of Magical Arts at the Magic Castle 
 

 1st place winner of the OCMC Stage Contest 
 

 Has performed throughout California and Hawaii 

 

Join us on 

Wednesday November 15, 2017 

at the Garden Grove Women’s Club, 

9501 Chapman Ave., 

Garden Grove, CA. @ 7:30pm 

Doors open at 7pm 
 



 
 
 
 

OCTOBER’S MEETING: Halloween Magic 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks to all that performed.  Great Job 
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Our Next Club Meeting:  
 

Our next Club meeting will be: 
 

Date: December 20, 2017 (The third Wednesday of each month) 
Time: 7:30pm 

Location: Garden Grove Women’s Club, 9501 Chapman Ave., Garden Grove, CA.  
 
 

THE REST OF THE YEAR: 
 

November: Lecture: Lauro Raymundo Castillo, Jr. 

December: Holiday Pot Luck and Magic Show (See last page 

for details) 

January: Stage Competition 
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Neighboring Clubs:  
 

Ring 96 Seal Beach 
Every 3rd Saturday of the month at 7pm. 

Seal Beach North Community Center 

3333 Saint Cloud Dr., Seal Beach CA.  

 

Ring 313 Irvine 
Every last Tuesday of the month at 7pm 

Community Room at the Irvine Water District 

15500 Sand Canyon Avenue, Irvine, CA. 
 

Lunch Bunch (Every Friday at Noon) :  
 

Our World Famous Lunch Bunch is at: David. L. Baker Golf Course  

Located at: 10410  Edinger Ave, Fountain Valley, CA 92708 
 
 

 

Thanks,  

Phillip Ureno 
OCMC President 
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Did you know we have a Facebook Page? 
Stop by and check it out 

Go to Facebook and search for:  Orange County Magic Club (OCMC) 

Subscribe and Like Us 



 
 
 
CHRISTMAS/HOLIDAY PARTY: Invite your family and friends to OCMC’s Christmas 
Party. This is a potluck affair. Please bring enough for six people.  
If your last name begins with the letters: 
A-F:  Salad/Drinks (non-alcoholic) 
G-L: Side Dish 
M-R: Desserts 
S-Z:  Main Dish 
 
GIFT EXCHANGE: There will also be a white elephant gift exchange. Gifts not to 
exceed $20. Please mark the gift with and "M" for a gift that is Magic in nature and 
an "NM" for gifts that are Not Magic in nature.  
 
CHRISTMAS RAFFLES: Bill Pearce, as always, goes above and beyond the call of 
duty when it comes to our December Christmas Raffles. In addition to the normal 
raffle, Bill does a raffle for members only. Each member will receive 1 free ticket 
for the special Christmas Raffle. But please be sure you purchase raffle tickets for 
the normal raffle because that is what helps for paying our rent. Your generosity is 
greatly appreciated. Merry Christmas to all!  
 
DECORATIONS: 
We need someone to lead up the decorations.  Please contact me at: 
calkid49@yahoo.com or at the November meeting. 
 
NOMINATIONS FOR NEW OFFICERS NEEDED: All positions are open.  Please be 
ready with nominations for the December meeting. 
 
CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE: If you are interested in performing for the December 
dinner, please email me at:  calkid49@yahoo.com to sign up.  You can even sign up 
at our November meeting.  Thanks. 
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